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Government of the District of Columbia 

 
Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 11 

Washington, DC  20004 
(202) 727-9945 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
27 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Per email from 3/4G Treasurer Zach Ferguson sent to Dawn Dickerson (OANC) on 27 
September 2024, the correct approval date for the FY24 QFR Q2 Report is 13 May 
2024, not 22 July 2024.  
 
Commission Ferguson also provided the transcript of the 13 May 2024 which documents 
approval of the Q2 QFR. 
 
OANC accepts this documentation provisionally and instructs ANC 3/4G to make 
necessary technical corrections to its report and May minutes to prevent loss of funds in 
FY25. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kent Boese 
Executive Director 
Office of the Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 
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